NEWS FROM YOUR RESID
Solihull Local Plan — RESPONSE

The response, objecting to the use of the sites for residential development, which
has been prepared by the Parish Council in conjunction with the Residents
Association, can be viewed on our website (www.cainey.co.uk). Volunteers
delivered over 400 leaflets around the village outlining details of the 2 potential
development sites and how residents they could respond to the Plan.

DENT

By reading our response and completing the form below you can express
your wish to be associated with our response rather than submit one of your
own.

To date we have received over 70 responses expressing their wish to be associated
with the response - these together with any additional expressions of support
received up until the 12" December will be forwarded to SMBC before the end of the
consultation which ends on 14™ December.

The Committee asks you to give your support to our response by reading it
and completing the statement below then, scanning or taking a photograph

and e- mailing this page back to |||} N NENGEEGNEEEE

If you do not have the facility to email then please contact the secretary on the
number below before Friday 4 December and we can arrange for a printed version
to be delivered or complete this page and we can collect from you.

| have read the full response submitted from Hampton Parish Council and the
Catherine de Barnes Residents’ Association objecting to the inclusion of Policy SO1
— East of Solihull, (under Solihull Town Centre & Mature Suburbs) being included in
the Solihull Local Plan. | agree to all the objections raised and wish my name to be
included in support to this response.

Please insert your details as requested below:

Name:

Address (including
postcode):

Telephone Number:

Email Address
(where relevant):






